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The Australian and South Australian governments have 
committed $500 million (80:20) over 10 years to improve 
the safety and reliability of national freight routes.  

What’s happening 

We will be carrying out resurfacing works on a two-kilometre section 
of the Dukes Highway, north of Keith, starting at the Riddoch 
Highway junction. 
 
We will be working on the following dates: 

• Tuesday, 7 January 2025 

• Monday, 13 January 2025 to Thursday, 16 January 2025 

• Thursday, 23 January 2025 

These improvements will enhance the road surface and increase 
safety for all road users. 

How this affects you 
During working hours, speed and lane restrictions will be in place 
throughout the work area.  Please follow onsite traffic signage and 
the directions of traffic controllers. 

Outside of working hours, speed restrictions will remain in place as 
required, dependent on onsite conditions.  

 

When 

Tuesday, 7 January 2025 

Monday, 13 January 2025 
to Thursday, 16 January 
2025 

Thursday, 23 January 2025 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Weekdays 

7:30am to 7:30pm 

Where 

Dukes Highway, near the 
Riddoch Highway junction, 
north of Keith 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/FHUP 

Email DIT:Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving freight 
productivity by reducing 
travel times 

 

Improving safety on 
vital transport corridors 

 

Increasing reliability for 
all road users 

We are improving the safety and reliability 
of national freight routes 


